




Memorandum

TO:               Commissioners Jason Anderson, Bob Strosser, Daniel Bunn, John Dailey, 
and Mike Smith

FROM: Brad Taylor, General Manager
DATE: Wednesday, December 29, 2021
SUBJECT: Item 3.2 – Quarterly Letter to the Mayor and City Council
OBJECTIVE:  Board Approval

Issue

The letter to the Mayor and City Council for the first quarter of Fiscal Year 2021-22 along with 
the financials, Consumption Report, and Watershed Report. 

Discussion

Medford Water is required by Section 19 of the Medford Charter to make full reports of the 
business transacted by it and of the condition of its funds once every three months to the City 
Council. If the board members agree to the contents of the letter for the first quarter of FY21-22, 
the Chair and General Manager will sign, and it will be forwarded to the Mayor and Council 
members.

Financial Impact

n/a

Requested Board Action  

Approve contents of first quarter letter to Mayor and City Council.






















